
CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the Autumn 2 edition of the curriculum newsletter. You will find lots of information about your child’s learning.

MALTBYLEARNINGTRUST

Lost and Found 
This half term the children will be reading ‘Lost and 

Found.’ In History, we will be continuing to learn 

about King and Queens. In Art, we will be creating a 

piece of artwork in the style of Beatrix Potter. To 

celebrate our learning journey, we have booked an 

educational visit to Beaumanor Hall. 

My Maths 
Your child will receive weekly My Maths homework 

every Friday. Their password and username can be 

found in the back of their planner. This will support 

them with their Y1 Maths learning.

PE days

Tuesday and Wednesday
Please provide indoor and outdoor PE kit including 

black tracksuit bottoms or leggings, a plain red T-shirt, 

and a jumper. Your child will also need appropriate 

footwear such as pumps or trainers to wear outside. 

Please ensure that earrings are removed.  

Beaumanor Hall. 
On Thursday 23rd November 2023, we are taking the 

children to Beaumanor Hall to celebrate our history 

topic. 

Stay and Christmas
Please join us for our Stay and Christmas event on 

Thursday 14th December where we will be making 

Christmas crafts.



HOMEWORK MENU

This half term we would like you to complete the following learning projects at home:

MALTBYLEARNINGTRUST

Can you make a Victorian 

doll using either a wooden 

peg or a  wooden spoon?

Can you make a model of the 

human body? You can make 

certain parts such as bones or 

organs. Be creative – you could 

use cardboard, air-drying clay…

The choice of task is yours, choose wisely and 

we look forward to seeing your projects. 

Fantastic home-learning will be displayed in 

our homework gallery! If you need any help or 

advice on your project just ask. It might be a 

good idea to ask your grown up to help you as 

well. 

Design and make a penguin 

puppet from the story Lost 

and Found by Oliver Jeffers. 

Project Homework
Our homework will be project based this year. Your child will bring home a ‘Homework 
Menu’ with information about possible projects. The aim is to encourage your child to 
research and access homework for their own learning style. Your child will be expected 
to hand in one homework project every half term. 
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